
 

 
 
Livery Transport Bylaw amendments - driver open house                    October 7, 2024 

   

The Vehicle-for-Hire Transitional Strategy was approved by City Council on June 18, 2024. 

The transitional strategy outlines program improvements to be actioned by the Vehicle-for-

Hire team. As part of this, a plan for potential changes to the Livery Transport Bylaw 

20M2021 has been created.  

 

We invite you to join us for an open house to discuss the proposed changes to the Livery 

Transport Bylaw. These changes focus on three areas: licensing, safety and accessibility. Your 

input is valuable to us, as it helps us understand how these changes could affect you and 

your business. 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, October 28 

11 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
 

In-person attendance: 

Falconridge/Castleridge 
Community Association 
95 Falshire Drive NE  

 

This communication has been translated into Amharic, Arabic, French, Hindi, Punjabi, Somali 

and Urdu. Click here to view the documents. 

 
We look forward to your participation at the open house and appreciate you taking the time 

to join us. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Cory Porter 
Deputy Chief, Vehicle for Hire 
Public Vehicle Standards 

https://publicaccess.calgary.ca/lldm01/exccpa?func=ccpa.general&msgID=VTyKTKcAqgB&msgAction=Download
https://publicaccess.calgary.ca/lldm01/exccpa?func=ccpa.general&msgID=OTeKgegyAcM&msgAction=Download
https://publicaccess.calgary.ca/lldm01/exccpa?func=ccpa.general&msgID=OTeKgegyAcM&msgAction=Download
https://maps.app.goo.gl/tQSAnu4LjNtAg3Fk6
https://www.calgary.ca/taxis-ride-share/bulletins.html

